
 

 

    

REQUEST FOR PUBLIC INPUT 

On Bridge Art and Aesthetic Treatments 
For Interstate 25/Williamsburg Interchange Improvements 

Control Number 1100990 

 
 

What is the Project?  
The New Mexico Department of 
Transportation (NMDOT) and Federal 
Highway Administration (FHWA) are 
proposing improvements to the Interstate 
25/Williamsburg Interchange in the Village 
of Williamsburg, Sierra County, New 
Mexico. The improvements will address the 
structurally deficient bridge while 
improving geometry, drainage, and safety. 
The new interchange will consist of a 
diamond configuration with the new bridge offset slightly to the north. To enhance the visual effects of the 
project, the NMDOT and FHWA are proposing bridge art and aesthetic treatments for the new interchange.  
 

How to Learn More and Provide Comments? 
The NMDOT and FHWA invite your comments on the proposed bridge art and aesthetic treatments shown 
below. For more information or to provide comments, please contact Wyatt Kartchner of Molzen Corbin.  
 
 

 

 Email:   wkartchner@molzencorbin.com   
 Mail:      Williamsburg Bridge Art   
                   1155 Commerce Drive, Suite F 
                   Las Cruces, NM 88011 
 Phone:  (575) 522-0049 
 

Please submit comments to our team between 
December 28 2021 & January 28, 2022. 

Thank you for your participation! 

 

Proposed Bridge Art and Aesthetic Treatments 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

View under the bridge of the  
bridge abutments. 

View of bridge from Interstate 25. 
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